
Alert 9/20/20 
 
Hello, from Steel Valley Middle School; here are the announcements for the week of September 
20th. 
 
As we continue with our remote learning, students are reminded to follow their assigned 
schedule in logging on to classes.   
 
There will be a student government meeting on Wednesday, September 23rd, at 11 a.m. an 
invite for the Zoom link was sent to student Gmail accounts, and the link has also been posted 
in Google Classroom.   
 
Please ensure that your child is completing the daily attendance form.  We cross-check with our 
staff to gain as a complete attendance count as possible but completing the daily attendance 
form assists with this procedure. 
 
A reminder that students are to use their real names on the Google Classroom and Zoom 
platforms.  If a made-up name is used, the student may not receive credit for materials 
submitted or may not be allowed to enter the Zoom session.   
 
Finally, for technical issues, please contact the Steel Valley Tech department at 412-464-3600 
ext. 1551 or email to svtechsupport@steelvalleysd.org  
 
Thank you and have a great evening 
 


